
November 26, 2019 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
I am writing on behalf of Madonna Catholic Secondary School, as an advocate for Errol Lee and 
Caring Concerts. 
 
Mr. Lee has been instrumental in providing exceptional learning opportunities for our Vocal 
students here at Madonna CSS.  Since our first meeting, he has graciously invited our students to 
record on an album of his, giving them a professional experience that they otherwise would not 
have access to.  Our students come from a variety of cultural and socio-economic backgrounds, 
and thanks to Errol, they have received equal opportunities to flourish and to reach their 
maximum potential as singers and students in this specialized environment. 
 
Mr. Lee’s program has included a solid partnership between Caring Concerts and Madonna 
Singers.  His direct involvement, including attending rehearsals at our school, performing for our 
entire student body, and voluntarily joining us and singing at our Mass, has not only engaged 
even the most at-risk students, it has also nurtured our program and helped it grow as a whole 
through enrichment as well as community. 
 
As a teacher in a Catholic school, it is clear to me that Errol not only sings about caring and 
compassion between people, he lives his beliefs and leads by example. Throughout our 
rehearsals, singing engagements, producing time at the studio, and conversations amongst the 
class, Errol has demonstrated through scripture, song, and actions that he lives our message of 
love and inclusion.  His generosity in providing our students with opportunity, as well as the time 
he commits to their success is both humbling and encouraging, resulting in students who strive to 
achieve to their fullest potential, and to support each other in the way he has demonstrated 
through making music collaboratively. 
 
It has been our pleasure to welcome Errol Lee into our school community through music, 
breaking barriers under his influence for the success of all of our students, and we hope to 
continue our relationship with Caring Concerts for years to come here at Madonna CSS. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Cicero, OCT 
B.Mus, B. Ed 
  
Madonna Catholic Secondary School 
20 Dubray Avenue 
Toronto, ON 
M3K 1V5 
Phone: (416) 393-5506 
Fax: (416) 397-6088 
 
 


